From: Laura Gorczyca Hanes [mailto:lghanes@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 1:45 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Official Travel Discloser May 2019 

Steve,
 
This is discloser of official travel for Laura Gorczyca Hanes who traveled to attend the Innovative Users Group 2019 Conference in Phoenix, Arizona from May 5 - 9, 2019.

I applied for—and received—a scholarship to the conference that covered my registration and hotel, totaling approximately $1,137.00. Additional expenses incurred during my stay include meals and transportation which will be paid from library travel funds.  
 
Thank you,
LauraGH
 
Laura Gorczyca Hanes
Chicago Public Library
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